
 

Water at St Mark’s 
 

At St Mark’s we actively encourage children to drink water regularly in order to keep 
hydrated. Every classroom has a designated water bottle area and children are able to 
drink water throughout the day as long as it does not interrupt learning. In addition to 
this, there are four water fountains located within the school playground where children 
can refill their water bottles throughout the day and drink from at break times. 
 
Research shows that children need to drink at least three to four glasses of water per 

day whilst at school and even more when exercising or in warm weather. 
 

Keeping hydrated whilst at school is important because: 

• When we are thirsty our mental performance declines by ten per cent-making it more 
difficult to concentrate and learn. However, research shows that mental performance 
improves with frequent intakes of small amounts of water. 
 
• Pupils’ concentration improves when they are not distracted by feelings of thirst, 
tiredness and irritability. 
 
Children achieve more when their health and learning needs are met. 
It is important therefore to ensure that they have easy access to water throughout the 
day and to provide a school environment that supports both learning and health. 

 

To ensure water bottles are not mixed up, please label your child’s bottle with 

their full name. 

 

http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://news.bbcimg.co.uk/media/images/59697000/jpg/_59697618_water.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.bbc.co.uk/news/education-17741653&h=171&w=304&tbnid=j6w0wITIEZYvMM:&zoom=1&q=the+importance+of+water+bottle+in+school&docid=q7HDilHWkMioJM&ei=qG--VN_6KcrzUujhgPgH&tbm=isch&ved=0CEUQMygXMBc

